
 

 

 

NOTICE for Re-exam for the post of Technical Assistant (IT/CS) 

(EWS category) 

 

 

 

No. ICMR-NICPR/Recruit/notice/2023/6    Date: 01/02/2024 

 

 

Referring to Advertisement Number: ICMR-NICPR/Tech-Staff/Recruit/01/2023 and the 

Computer-Based Test (CBT) conducted on 21st December 2023 in Delhi/NCR for the 

position of Technical Assistant (IT/CS) [One (1), reserved for EWS category]. 

Due to technical reasons, the examination held on 21st December 2023 is declared null and 

void. A re-examination (CBT) is now scheduled for 22/02/2024. 

Economically Weaker Section (EWS) candidates who submitted completed application forms 

in response to the above said advertisement will be issued fresh admit card which can be 

downloaded from the https://nicpr.recruitlive.in/ platform for appearing in the rescheduled 

exam on 22/02/2024. 

The fees paid by non-EWS candidates who applied for the above-mentioned advertisement 

will be refunded. All other terms and conditions of the initial advertisement (ICMR-

NICPR/Tech-Staff/Recruit/01/2023) will remain applicable. 
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https://nicpr.recruitlive.in/

